
 
 
 
 
 
 

Statement on virtual Special Cabinet Meeting of 9 December 2020 
 
10 December 2020 
 
A virtual Special Cabinet Meeting was held yesterday Wednesday, 9 December 2020, to deliberate on 
an appointment in the Department of Tourism. Cabinet approved the appointment subject to the 
verification of qualifications and the relevant clearances. 
 
Ms Mirriam Mmaditonki Setwaba was appointed Deputy Director-General: Tourism Sector Support 
Services at the Department of Tourism. 
 
Enquiries: 
 
Phumla Williams 
Cell: 083 501 0139 
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